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News You Can Use
Back to School! Hope you had awonderful break, enjoying timewith
family and friends! We hope you are well rested and the children are
ready to get back into the swing of school again!

Thank you to all our teachers and staff that helped the children put on a stellar
performance! Each and every performance was adorable, we hope you enjoyed the
show and all the hard work the children put in learning and practicing their songs!
We loved the audience participation and
enthusiasm!!

BuonNatale to all the children inMrs. LaRosa’s Pre K Class that traveled
the world learning about different countries.

HereMrs LaRosa is dancing an Italian dance, the tarantella with the class!

Thank you for contributing to our toy
drive for the Children’s Ossining
Center! We thank you for being so generous to the families! Thank
you to the Class Parents that helped coordinate this!

Christmas Works of Art!

Days to Remember 1 /8 & 22 - Coach Chris Gym Time

1/1 - RegistrationOpens for New Students 1/10 - Miss DeloresMusic

1 /3 - Chapel Time for the 4s 1/15 - MLKDayOff

1/4 - Back to School 1 / 17 -Mad Science

Be sure to visit www.littlesparrowsns.com calendar for more updates

http://www.littlesparrowsns.com

